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Prelude 

Welcome 

Call to Worship:   

 Leader: We are the Easter people! 

 People: We have witnessed the Resurrection of our Lord. 

 Leader: We are now called to be people of the Pentecost. 

 People: We are called to boldly share the good news of God’s love. 

 Leader: Open your hearts, O people, to God’s great power and love. 

 People: We open our hearts to hear God’s word for us and to joyfully proclaim Jesus Christ  

 as our Savior. Amen. 

Opening Hymn:  “The Church’s One Foundation”     UMH 545 

Sacred Arts Ministries:   “Every Time I Feel the Spirit” arr. by Kevin McChesney     Bell Ensemble 

Children’s Time: with Carla Wiegers 

Gospel Testament Reading:  John 16:7-16 read by Aaron Brown 

New Testament Reading:  Acts 2:1-21 

Message:  “God’s Continuing Advocacy”  by Rev. Dr. Dave York 

Time of Prayer   

Leader:  Your light has filled our lives, but we have not shared it with others. 

People:  Lord, have mercy on us.  

Leader:  You have marked us as your own through baptism, but we have not lived as your faithful             

                people.  

People:  Christ, have mercy on us. 

Leader:  You have called us to be a light to the nations, but we have hidden our light under a bushel. 

People:  Lord, have mercy on us. 

Leader:  Transform us by the power of your Holy Spirit so that we may live out our baptism as your new  

                creation, forgiven and made whole by your matchless love in Jesus Christ, Our Lord! 

People:  Thanks be to God!  Amen. 

Silent Prayer & Lord’s Prayer 

Offering, Doxology & Prayer of Dedication 

Announcements & Invitation 

Closing Hymn:  “Spirit Song”    UMH 347 

Benediction 

Postlude 
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COVID 19 Victims 

 

Those adjusting to 

the “New Normal” 

On behalf  of  The Leavenworth Mission, I’d 

like to thank you for your support and your 

generous donation. 

COVID-19 caught all of  us off  guard!  

Unfortunately, we were unprepared for the 

mandated closure of  non-essential businesses. 

Sadly, we had to close the store which helps 

fund our food pantry and keep the shelves stocked. 

As you probably know the number of  people that needed food assistance has in-

creased exponentially. Every week we have over 100 cars who receive assistance. 

Because of  this great community we have been able to provide a full shopping 

cart of  foods to all those who have asked for assistance. 

Our pantry is thriving and we thank you for your gift of  love to support our 

food pantry so we can continue to give back to our community.    

                                                         Iris Arnold, The Leavenworth Mission, Inc. 

Dear Fellow Christian Friends: Our 

Bible Class all said “Thank You!” 

when Pastor told us that your Pas-

tor came by with a check for Trinity 

House.  It’s people like you who 

keep us open so we can share with 

our clients precious food. There are 

many others who do, too.! Thank 

you. May God bless you richly.   

In Christ, 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

Dear Nurture/Care: 

Thank you so very much for the face masks that 

you made. They were so needed because I didn’t 

know where to get them. The colors were beauti-

ful and fitted perfectly. 

One of your angels brought me the communion 

kit. That was the most thoughtful thing you could 

ever have done. I used the Bible for Jesus’ service 

and I felt like I was with you all in that service.  

Thank you again! God Bless you, Norma Bray 


